
SMS Sunday Message: February 28  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week 
of March 1 - 5.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages 
tab.  

●  Standards of Learning (SOL) assessments are around the corner.  The 

Writing SOL for all 8th grade students will begin on March 15.  All remote 

8th grade students have or will receive a phone call from our Connect 

Team asking what day you are able to come to Sandusky Middle School to 

complete your Writing SOL.  The dates for remote students are March 15 

and March 29.  All hybrid 8th grade students will take their Writing SOL 

on March 23 - 24 (Cohort A) and March 25 - 26 (Cohort B).  Attached to 

this message you will also find a letter, in English and Spanish,  giving 

more information for future SOL testing this school year.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please reach out to us at (434) 515 - 5350. 

 

● Families, Sandusky Middle School is offering virtual tutoring and 

homework support sessions through our 21st Century After-school 

program.  Attached you will find an interest form to be filled out and 

brought back to school if you are interested.  You may also reach out to Ms. 

Nina Chukwu, our 21st Century Program Coordinator, at (434) 515-5350. 

As of right now, these sessions will happen from 4 - 6 pm, Monday thru 

Friday, ​VIRTUALLY ONLY​.  Again, please reach out to to Ms. Nina 

Chukwu with any questions. 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


